
Summer Parental Survey

Dear parents/guardians,

To support us with our self-evaluation, I would appreciate it if you could spare a

few moments to complete a short, multiple-choice questionnaire. The link is

below. As always, we really appreciate your feedback and thoughts to enable

us to continuously improve. Thank you for your continued support.

St Bernard’s parental questionnaire - Summer 2022

Yours faithfully,

Julie Le Feuvre

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyO4TDu2HPa53TbINJ8GZvk-O-FuBZHCPADU3OVcBavROXTA/viewform?usp=sf_link

